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February 16, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to update you on some classroom moves that will be taking 
place at Ridgemount over the February 17-19 weekend.   
 
As you know, we have been undergoing an expansion here at Ridgemount since last summer. I 
am pleased to let you know that the seven-classroom addition is now complete.  
 
We are now ready to begin moving students into the new classrooms. Over this upcoming 
weekend all students in portables will be moved into the school and will start in their new 
rooms on Tuesday.  
 
We will be hosting an Open House after March Break, where you can come and see all the new 
work that has been done to our school.  
 
I would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation during the period of construction at 
the school.    
 
This is an exciting time at Ridgemount and we are all looking forward to welcoming students 
into their new rooms on Tuesday morning.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 905-575-1535. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Dave Hazell 
Principal 
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